
Nadira	Al-Araj	Statement	to	the	nomination	for	
APRALO	Delegate	to	the	ALAC	NomCom	2019	position.	

	
In	my	interested	in	having	another	year	at	the	NomCom	2019,	because	I	find	
myself	able	to	continue	with	my	constructive	solutions	and	support	of	the	
improvements	of	the	selection	processes.		My	experience	with	the	NomCom	is	so	
rich	from	all	aspects	and	being	up	to	the	standard	with	other	senior	professionals	
from	all	ICANN	stakeholders.	
	
As	I’m	writing	this	statement,	I’m	going	through	a	new,	unfamiliar	stage	in	the	
NomCom	round.		At	this	stage,	I	do	have	a	clear	idea	of	what	we	will	be	doing	
remotely,	but	that	doesn’t	stop	me	from	being	worried	about	the	possible	
challenges	of	Internet/electricity/telephone	line	interruptions	at	my	end,	that	
disrupt	my	effective	participation.		
	
I’ve	been	into	different	nominating	committees	with	different	organizations,	but	
with	ICANN	NomCom	I	found	the	role	is	time	consuming	and	members	has	to	
allocate	enough	time	to	accomplish	well	the	task	allocated	to	them.		Being	a	
freelance	and	working	from	home,	I	still	can	afford	to	dedicate	many	hours	of	my	
time	to	the	NomCom.	
	
If	I,	to	be	selected	for	the	second	year,	my	efforts	will	not	be	scattered	between	
learning	about	what	to	do	at	the	NomCom	and	how	to	be	careful	in	the	
assessment	and	discussions	of	the	applicants.		Now,	I	have	mastered	the	process,	
particularly	when	I	contributed	to	it.		I	also	have	a	better	understanding	of	the	
requirements	of	each	position.	Even	I	have	good	awareness	of	the	current	
concerns	of	ICANN	as	an	organization.	All	this	will	make	me	efficient	in	my	time	
management	to	the	NomCom	and	to	ICANN	community	as	well.		
	
I	also	can	render	my	passion	in	the	coaching	skills	to	familiarize	new	NomCom	
members	with	the	selection	procedures.	
	
Ending	my	statement	with	my	continued	dedicated	effort	to	the	ICANN	
community	and	to	the	global	public	interest	through	the	role	of	the	NomCom.	
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